
 

 

 

DANGER! 
Don’t Leave Your Child in a Car Unattended 

 
 
 
As summer approaches the temperature inside your car can heat up to an extremely 
high temperature in a very short time.  
 
The temperature inside a car can soar to over 100 degrees within a few minutes. 
 
A parent may be standing in a cool breeze just near the car and not realize their child 
in the car may be suffering. 
 
Making a quick trip into the store could be fatal to a young child left in a car even with 
the windows down. 
 
No matter how quick you think you are going to be, never leave a child unattended in 
the car. 
 
Be safe this summer and always take your child with you. 
 
 
This Public Service Announcement is provided for your information by 
Metro Atlanta Ambulance Service, the 9-1-1 Emergency and Non Emergency 
Ambulance provider for the citizen of Cobb County including the cities of Acworth, 
Kennesaw, Marietta and Smyrna.   

 

 
EMERGENCY Dial 9-1-1 

 

Non-Emergency 770-693-8480 
 

 

MetroAtlanta 
Ambulance Service 

 


